

PTA Newsletter 11/17/21



Fairview South School PTA Announcement



November 17, 2021

Quicklinks

- Fairview PTA
- School Store
- Push Coin
- Fairview School District 72

Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Fairview Spirit Wear:

Get your spirit wear!!

Our spirit wear store is open, but only for a limited time! Click the link below to order your Fairview gear. The link will remain open until 11:59pm tonight (November 17), so order today!! Orders should hopefully be in before the holidays! https://fairviewsouth2021.itemorder.com/

PTA Membership:

Also, please do not forget to show your support to the PTA by becoming a member. While membership is not required to attend all events, it is required to be a Room Parent/Guardian. It is also a requirement if you are looking to become more involved and helping with some of the planning for our school events.

You can sign up online through memberhub, or if you prefer to pay using cash or a check, you can fill out the paper version.

https://fairviewsouth.memberhub.com/store

PTA Membership Form

Thank you to everyone who attended our General PTA Meeting last week! Our next General PTA Meeting will be Wednesday, January 12, 2022. Zoom link will be sent out as we get closer to the meeting date. Please consider joining us, but it is not a requirement of being a member of the PTA.

PTA Website (any interest in getting involved in the PTA):

On the PTA website, there are various PTA committees that you can volunteer with or chair. You can access the new page here:

https://fairview72pta.wixsite.com/fairview-pta/about-7

Join us! It is a lot of fun.

Sincerely, Fairview South PTA

Important Dates

Order your Fairview Spirit Wear! (Site closes tonight!)